
POLICE OFFICER OPENING
COLDSPRING-OAKHURST CISD POLICE

Job Description: Requirements:

Patrols district property to
protect all students,
personnel, and visitors
Enforces all laws; municipal,
county, and state laws
Respond to calls, collect
and preserve evidence,
investigate criminal
offenses, make arrests as
necessary, write reports and
other legal documents, and
testify in court
Proficiently operate firearms
and other equipment

TCOLE Certified
Clear and valid Texas
driver’s license
Must be able to pass a
physical, psychiatric, and
drug test, as well as a
background check

OPEN DATE:

03.26.2025
CLOSING DATE:

05.25.2025

Salary: Range from $22.88- $32.92/ hourly

Apply now at:
https://gethelios.com/coldspringoakhur
stcisd-jobs/Home/JobDetails/1324

Email or call for  information at:
arallen@cocisd.org

936-653-1136

Benefits:

TRS retirement
Medical, dental, and vision
insurance available
School schedule; Most
holidays off, summer break
off, and 4 day work weeks


